
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
I am pleased to inform you that today the Department for Transport, together 
with the rail industry, has unveiled the brand new 16 – 17 Saver, which 
guarantees half-price travel for young people in England and Wales.  
 
Whether starting or returning to sixth-form or college, beginning an 
apprenticeship or entering the world of work, teenagers can start using their 
discounted tickets on Monday 2 September. 
 
It is forecast to save young people and their families an average of £186 
every year and set to boost education opportunities, communities and 
businesses with young people able to travel more affordably. 
 
The launch comes as the Rail Delivery Group (RDG) confirmed that over 
327,000 people are now saving a third off their journeys after purchasing the 
26-30 Railcard, saving an average of £19 per month since it launched in 
January.  
 
Today’s announcement means that passengers aged between 16 and 30 will 
now benefit from significant savings on their travel. 
 
Available for purchase for £30 online at www.16-17saver.co.uk or by calling 
0345 301 1656, the Saver will be on sale at 9am on Tuesday 20 August. 
From this date, up to 1.2 million young people are eligible for the 50% 
discount it offers on most rail travel, including peak and season tickets. 
 
The 16-17 Saver will be valid across England, Wales and services into 
Scotland, but not on ScotRail and Caledonian Sleeper services. 
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This is a positive step, but we need a rail system where passengers of all ages 
get a fair deal. While the government has frozen regulated fares in line with 
inflation for the seventh year in a row, there is a need to do more. Which is why 
the government has launched an independently-led Government review of the 
railway, including looking at fares reforms and value for money for passengers. 
This review will report in the Autumn with reforms expected to begin in 2020.   
 
I look forward to updating on progress in this area. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Chris Heaton-Harris MP 
 

Minister of State for Transport 


